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Good evening Charger Families, 

This is Melissa Baird, Principal of Inverness Middle School, sharing important information with 
you in our Weekly News Flash!   

We had a great time celebrating our students who qualified for our Quarter 1 Honor Roll 
Celebration on Wednesday!  For our IMS Special Recognitions of the Week, we are excited to 
announce our Upward Bound Recipients:  Briana Brooks, Brayden Duckworth, Caleb Johnson, 
Tarji Key, Scarlet McCoy, and Kaleb Schoon. Additionally, we are proud of our students who 
earned PBIS Points this week and our students who earned Positive Referrals.   

On Monday 6th grade students will have the opportunity to participate in the Fred Huffman 
Turkey Trot during first period, IMS Boys Tennis will play at the Villages at 3:00pm, IMS 
Outsiders will meet from 2:20pm-4:30pm in the Media Center, and there will be a NJHS Officer 
Meeting at 2:20pm-4:00pm in room 630.  On Tuesday, 7th grade students will have the 
opportunity to participate in the Fred Huffman Turkey Trot during first period, IMS Boys Tennis 
will play CSMS at IMS at 3:00pm, the School Beautification Club will meet from 2:20pm-
4:30pm in room 606, and there will be a NJHS Chapter Meeting from 2:20pm-4:00pm in room 
630.  On Wednesday our 8th grade students will have the opportunity to participate in the Fred 
Huffman Turkey Trot during first period, and there will be an FFA Officer Meeting from 
2:20pm-4:30pm in room 101.  On Thursday, there will be an FFA Meeting from 2:20pm-4:30pm 
in room 101, and the STEAM Club will meet from 2:20pm-4:00pm in room 801.  On Friday, 
IMS Girls Basketball will play at the Villages at 4:15pm and please note that this is subject to 
change.   

As a reminder, this is our last week of school before Thanksgiving Break and due to the recent 
cancellation of school due to the storm, December 21st and 22nd are now full days of school 
instead of half days.  Please know that I am available via phone or email, and I thank you for the 
positive partnership that we have with our families.  Have an awesome week and stay tuned for 
your next Weekly News Flash on Sunday, November 20, 2022.   

Thank you, 
Mrs. Baird 
 

#StrongerTogether #ChargersUnite #back2basics #ALLmeansALL #Kind #Respectful 
#Responsible #GoChargers 


